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We have been really welcomed back to the summer term with 

three days of very hot and sunny days!  Children may have 

come to school wearing jumpers and cardigans, but they have 

soon taken them off as the temperature went up.  It is always a 

good idea to make sure clothes are named, just in case your 

child doesn’t put them in their drawer or on their peg! 

 

As well as getting comfortable in the warmer weather we need to make sure that 

the child stay safe in the sun. 

• Wear an 8 hour / all day sun cream 

• Have a water bottle in school 

• Come with a sun hat for playtimes and PE 

• Cool, comfortable clothing—you might want to ditch 

that vest or t-shirt underneath your school shirt 

• Wear school shorts rather than trousers 

Hopefully we will need this advice rather than a rain jacket! 

 

It has been lovely to have parents in school 

this week finding out more information 

about the PSHE lessons for the summer 

term, for lower down the school, next week 

there are workshops for parents of pupils in 

Year 5 & 6.  

 

 

Let’s hope that we see some of this recent 

lovely weather over the bank holiday week-

end and I look forward to seeing you back 

in school on Tuesday 6th May. 

 

Mrs Bills 



          2nd May 2025 

PE 
Apart from Nursery pupils, all pupils should 

wear their uniform to school and bring in 

their PE kits ready to change for PE on these 

days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully the lovely weather will continue so 

many PE lessons will be outside and on the 

field, so adding a sunhat as well as a black 

hoodie to a PE kit maybe a good idea. 
   

Mondays Bank Holiday! 

Tuesdays Year 2 & 5 

Wednesdays Year 1, 3 & 6 

Thursdays Reception, Year 2 & 4 

Fridays 

Year 3 (3H Swimming) 

Year 4 

Nursery 

No Chewing Gum! 
    

The school council would 
like to remind everyone that 
no chewing gum should be in school. 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
    

Sales for the Year 6 Leavers 
Hoodie are going well and we 
have already sold 14! As long as 
we sell 20 Hoodies the cost for 
the embroidered logo on the 
front and on the printed design 
on the back with all the names of all the     
leavers in 2025 will only be £21. 

 

Parents will need to pay the My Child at School 
APP by midday Thursday 22nd May.  Once you 
have confirmed payment you will be sent a link 
to complete an online form to select one of 15 
colours that the hoodie comes in and the size. 

We have a previous years small and medium 
hoodie that can be tried on for size. 

 

The orders will then be placed over half term 
so the hoodies can arrive mid June. 

   

HOLIDAYS 

 

This year first summer half term is 
very short term.  The school will be 

closed for the half term holiday from 

Monday 26th May until Friday 30th. 

 

For anyone planning their summer hol-
idays already…  The summer term end 

on Friday 18th July 


